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Please do not punish the vast majority of law-abiding Oregonians that currently own 

magazines with greater than 10 rounds, which could make them unexpectedly 

criminals in many cases in the future, as it is impractical to meet all the requirements 

to prove they have a right to have them.  Further, it makes it unnecessarily 

burdensome or even impossible to use many models of guns that they already own.  

The entire section of the bill entitled "Large Capacity Magazines" needs to be 

removed or at least improved in a future bill. 

 

I do appreciate the fact that HB3075 prohibits records from the permit-to-purchase 

process from becoming public, one of the most egregious violations of personal rights 

in Measure 114.  However, even as modified in HB3075, this bill simply adds another 

layer of unnecessary government red tape, delays, reasons for lawsuits, and most 

importantly undue burden on law-abiding citizens for what is clearly a Constitutional 

right.  We have laws and background checks that prevent criminals from obtaining 

guns, already!  Oregon law enforcement needs to concentrate their over-burdened 

resources on existing laws and preventing crimes related to gangs and drugs, by far 

the most significant sources of gun violence.   

 

Please vote NO on HB3075 


